
One step beyond talking
The importance of social-emotional learning in
languages

One step beyond the classroom
Outdoor learning and languages

The BIG QuestionThe BIG Question  

Workshops take place on MS Teams.
Registrations now open via the links above. 

One step beyond listening
Interpreting as a tool for learning and teaching

4-5pm, Tuesday 21 May 2024 

4-5pm, Thursday 13 June 2024 

4-5pm, Wednesday 29 May 2024 

4-5pm,Wednesday 5 June 2024

One step beyond reading and writing
The use of AI in languages: a blessing or a curse?

Weekly workshops in May and June aimed at
secondary practitioners

One Step Beyond!One Step Beyond!

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/big-question-one-step-beyond-talking-registration-881788161127?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/big-question-one-step-beyond-the-classroom-registration-881791751867?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/big-question-one-step-beyond-listening-registration-881778482177?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/big-question-one-step-beyond-reading-and-writing-registration-881799906257?aff=oddtdtcreator

